

INVESTORS | Bronze IN PEOPLE |



















The Marple Hall Spirit June 2024

Dear parents and carers,

As the weather has been warmer, we would like to remind students about the importance of water safety. Each summer, we hear reports in the media of people getting into difficulties in water and tragically this week, a teenager died in the River Etherow in Tameside.

There are rivers and canals around the vicinity of the school and we would ask that all parents and carers remind their children to stay out of this type of water and to put their own safety first.

We have a number of water coolers in school and students are advised to bring water bottles which they can fill up before school, break and lunch and after school in order to stay hydrated. A number of students have reported to First Aid with headaches due to not having a drink throughout the school day. Having a drink would stop them feeling dehydrated.

Finally, the weather looks set to break next week so although students have not needed blazers this week, they should wear them to school from Monday. However, we will of course review this if the weather continues to be very warm.

Kind regards,

Claire Gregory.

Deputy Headteacher

## **Our Community** — **Our Future**